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Class a4

Welcome back everyone — it has been a greatﬁrst week ﬂlled with lots of learning and sunshine!
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In literacy we have been working on our listening skills and started a new book — GFORGEShmies

George’s marvelous medicine.
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In numeracy we have been started looking at frations, we have been focusing on equal and

uneqaul parts to make sure we can chcek accurately ifthings haver been sharedfairly!
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We have started a new topic ‘Bright Sparks’ all about electricity — we thought about what things need electricity to
work and what our lives would be like if we had no electricity. We all thought about lots of things we would miss!
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In PE we have been looking at our throwing and jumping skills we had lots offun hitting our targets with

beanbags and jumping! Please can everyone have PE kit in on Tuesday and Wednesday so we can all participate
comfortably.

Reminder that hats need to be in school to help everyone keep cool in the sunshine — thank you @




